THE JBU  Appeal for Assistance - Hurricane Beryl

July 12, 2024
 
 Dear Sisters and Brothers,
 
Standing in Solidarity with our Family
 
It has just been a little over a week since the passage of Hurricane Beryl and the picture that has emerged shows that among the hardest-hit parishes were St. Elizabeth, Clarendon, Manchester, and Westmoreland.
 
While we are relieved that Jamaica was spared the worst, families are mourning the loss of loved ones, their livelihood and considerable damage to property.
 
Churches, manses and other buildings have been severely damaged with Union Hill Church, Zion Hill, St. Mary, being the hardest hit, based on reports received thus far. They have lost their roof and are left completely exposed, at the time of writing.
 
We are also aware of the devastating impact on some of our Caribbean neighbours and can only but imagine what our siblings in places like Saint Vincent and the Grenadines and Grenada are experiencing at this time.
 
Consistent with our long-established tradition, we will do our best to respond as quickly as possible in assisting those in dire need. Our target is to raise at least Ten Million Dollars ($10,000,000), and we anticipate your usual sacrificial response as an expression of solidarity with those who are suffering.
 
Given the urgency, we encourage you to make space in your upcoming corporate worship services, to allow us to make even an initial response by early August.
 
Please send the gifts with a notation, Disaster Response, to JBU Special Projects Account NCB Savings Account, Half Way Tree Branch, JMD A/C # 304 533 943. Copies of receipts should be sent to info@jbu.org.jm.
 
Thanks in advance for your support and let us continue to pray for our sisters and brothers.
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Yours faithfully,
 

Merlyn Hyde Riley (Rev.)
General Secretary
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